
 

                                                           Office of Public Affairs 
News Release 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                       No. 6-10 
                                                                                                                                              March 5, 2010 
 
 

                            WMATA Bus and Train Service Update 

The Pentagon Metrorail station and the lower level of the Pentagon Transit Center have 
reopened now that the Federal Bureau of Investigation has finished a portion of its 
investigation into a shooting that took place Thursday evening, March 4, on the sidewalk 
near the station entrance and adjacent to the bus bays.  
 
The north entrance to the Pentagon Metrorail station reopened as of 12:05 p.m. today, 
March 5. The southern entrance remains closed.  
 
All Metrobuses that service the Pentagon Transit Center will provide service from the 
lower level of the Pentagon Transit Center as of 1 p.m. Regional bus providers such as 
ART, DASH, Fairfax Connector, Loudoun County and PRTC will continue to provide 
bus service from the Pentagon City Metrorail station or their alternate locations due to 
limited space. PRTC buses are located at 11th and Eads streets.  
 
Once the FBI is finished with its work along the upper level of the Transit Center, regular 
bus pick-up and drop-off areas will be back in use.  
 
For Metro Transit Center Updates, click www.wmata.com  
 
For Pentagon Employees: DoD Shuttle buses will continue to drop off and pick up at the 
Corridor 3 Kiss and Drop. Pentagon tenants who wish to access the Metro Transit Center 
will need to exit the building via Corridor 3.  
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